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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
DRAFT Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   
To: John D’Ambrosia Chair, Ethernet Alliance 

jdambrosia@gmail.com 
   
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

George Zimmerman Technical Committee Chair  
george@cmephyconsulting.com 

Ed Larsen Chair, IEEE-SA SCC-18,  
ed.larsen@schneider-electric.com 

   
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hpe.com 

   
Subject: Ethernet Alliance PoE Certification Program 
Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, Spokane, WA, 13 September 2018 
 
Dear Mr. D’Ambrosia, 
Thank you for your letter regarding the Ethernet Alliance PoE Certification program. 
Congratulations on the successful launch of this program. Per your request, attached is a 
copy of the latest IEEE P802.3bt draft, D3.7. We request that this draft be shared only with 
your membership. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                        
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  


